
There is an MDOT road reconstruction 
project taking place on Square Lake Road (I-
75) business loop from Woodward to I-75 
starting on April 15, 2024. The City of 
Pontiac is not involved in this project, nor is 
the work area located within the City. 
However, the detour routes do utilize MDOT 
roads such as M-1 (Woodward Ave.) and 
M-59 (Huron St.). We wanted to inform our 
residents, for it may be beneficial due to its 
proximity to the City and because the detour 
utilizes MDOT roads within Pontiac.

Please feel free to view the detour routes for 
the different phases of the project.  

For more information, please contact MDOT 
at 248.451.0001.       
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